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SAF Minutes 

Welcome & Introductions  

By Laws: Approved 

A+ monies  

Discussed last year’s process and options.  Ms. Barba indicated that we were not given enough 

time to process the options.  A discussion about a more equitable distribution ensued.  Andie 

proposed 50% to the high school teachers and staff and-50% to all college and high school staff.  

The group liked the idea, but Susan proposed a 60/40 instead.  Team unanimously agreed to the 

following proposal and Susan volunteered to email it to Lynn Goldman: 

 
60% of the A+ funds to be equally distributed to all 2017-2018 high school full time faculty and 
staff.  40% of the A+ funds to be equally distributed to all 2017-2018 full time contracted 
Sheridan Tech College staff and high school faculty and staff. 
 
Rationale:  
 
1) The 289 9th and 10th grade students earn the school grade and are ONLY in contact with 
high school staff. 
 
2) With all of Sheridan campuses, all faculty and staff getting a piece of the 40%will be almost 
the same amount as last year.  The 60% to the high school is rewarding those that did the job of 
earning the A. 
 
3) High school staff works with students 4 times longer than college teachers. 
   
        college: 221 students, 180 days x 2.5 hours/day=450 hours x 2 years = 900 hours 
        high school: 510 students, 180 days x 6 hours/day=1080 hours x 4 years = 4320 

 

Agenda Items for SAC  

Updates from the high school, the Wolf Coin program for promoting good character, and each 

class president will update about events and fundraisers. 

Open House  

Open House will be Dec. 11th 6:00-8:00 p.m. Discussed last year’s success and new ideas for this 

year.  For the past 3 years, the culinary arts department did a banana foster demonstration and 

parents enjoyed it and getting to eat it.  This year neither chef can make it.  Susan and Nicole 

discussed the possibility of having stations in the cafeteria to showcase the CDE programs.  The 

nursing students can take blood pressure; the cosmetology students can braid or give skin 

consultation; the culinary can bake something earlier in the day and pass out samples, etc.  The 

group liked the idea. 

 

Next meeting: Dec. 5th - 7:00 a.m. 


